Seasonal Flu Shots are Available for District One Students
Supplies are Limited

Vaccination against flu is especially recommended for children with a history of asthma,
diabetes, or other chronic conditions; but we encourage all children to also be vaccinated to
prevent widespread flu exposure and loss of school days.

Children who have insurance that pays for vaccinations MUST get their shots from their doctor.
For full protection, it is recommended that children under age 10, receive a second dose one

month apart. For your convenience, shots are available at Alice Byrne Elementary for $10 with
signed parent consent — be sure to bring your child’s shot record so their records can be updated.

Thank you all for promoting good “Handwashing” and “Cover-the-Cough”
practices with your children . . . it certainly helps us all to be a bit healthier!




